
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ONAP Seeks Feedback on Draft Sections of the Section 184 Indian Housing Loan 

Guarantee Program Policy Handbook 

 

Today, the Office of Native American Programs (ONAP) posted draft sections of the 

Section 184 Indian Housing Loan Guarantee Program Policy Handbook (Handbook) to 

the Office of Loan Guarantee Drafting Table web page. The draft sections discuss the 

Section 184 loan origination through final Direct Guarantee Underwriter approval 

process and requirements. 

 

Comments may be submitted by Tribes, Tribally Designated Housing Entities, Lenders, 

Servicers, any entity and individual.  Comments must be submitted using the Draft 

Handbook Feedback Sheet and emailed to Section184Comments@hud.gov.  The 

subject line of the email should read “Section 184 Handbook Comments”.  

 

Please note hyperlinks that may appear in the draft chapter are not active.  Hyperlinks 

will be made active when the official version is published. 

 

Deadline to submit feedback is Tuesday, October 22, 2024, 11:59 p.m. Eastern 

Daylight Time. As a reminder, the draft sections of the Section 184 Policy Handbook are 

not official Departmental policy. ONAP appreciates your comments and input towards 

the modernization of the Section 184 Program.  
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